
 

June 9th, 2020 

 

Endicott Research Group, LLC  

2601 Wayne Street    

Endicott, New York 13760      

 

RE: End of life notice for EL and DC/DC product families 

Due to the obsolescence of raw materials, high costs of labor and low sales volume, ERG has 
decided to discontinue production of our EL and DC/DC product lines. ERG will no longer manufacture 
these product families effective immediately.  

Part numbers include, but are not limited to: 

LPS05-1-1P, LPS05-1-4PF, JLA12-2-20H, LPS05-1-4, E712-1.520U, E712-5.602U, E524-5.001UF,  

E712-.40V4.0F, E712-2.510U, E512-1.520UF            

You are receiving this notice because you have purchased one of these part numbers in the past. 

A Last Time Buy (LTB) is available for a limited time. All purchase orders must be placed by close of 
business July 31st, 2020. Deliveries must be taken by September 25th, 2020.                                                                                          

Please let me know if you have any questions.   

Thank you,    

Tim DeLucca   

Director of Sales  

Endicott Research Group, Inc. 


